
Office Franklin Engineering <office@franklinengineering.ca>

Development on 14 St SW

1 message

Clark .Bostrom Tue, Jul 26, 2022 at 4:57 PM
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Good day Samantha. 

Nice to talk with you on the phone today regarding the development of Marie’s property which is located 50 feet my house
and property at 14 St SW. 

I support building medium density and high density housing in Salmon Arm. Many of my friends and colleagues struggle
with finding affordable accommodation in our small city. 
As a contractor in this area I like to see projects go ahead to improve our land. People keep moving to our area even
though there’s no major industry and very low incomes. Let’s make this place more accessible to a broader range of
Canadians. 

Feel free to contact me anytime. 

Clark Bostrom 

S.Beau Contracting Ltd. 
-- 

Sent from my iBall & Chain


